
As the school year begins, please remember that this year's West Side 

School Musical will be taking place this fall instead of the spring.  We 

hope you will consider inviting your child to audition for the musical, 

which will rehearse Tuesdays and Thursdays after school, from 3:15 - 

5:15 pm.  All who audition will be able to participate on stage.  This 

year's show is THE WIZARD OF OZ, which has many fantastic parts, 

large and small, singing and non-singing. The performances this year will 

be held on December 14th and 15th at the Performing Arts Center at 

the High School.  The theater is a wonderful way for your children at 

this age to build confidence, presence and explore new talents.  Check 

out the website for upcoming information on audition dates and parent 

information meetings in September:  www.wssta.org   

http://www.wssta.org/
http://www.google.com/imgres?q=wizard+of+oz+picture&um=1&safe=active&sa=N&rls=com.microsoft:en-us&hl=en&biw=1024&bih=571&tbm=isch&tbnid=oqmzQEI_7dO_BM:&imgrefurl=http://www.fanpop.com/clubs/the-wizard-of-oz/images/3934564/title/wizard-oz-wallpaper-wallpaper&docid=DoKV2IkHCVYaCM&imgurl=http://images2.fanpop.com/images/photos/3900000/The-wizard-of-oz-Wallpaper-the-wizard-of-oz-3934564-1024-768.jpg&w=1024&h=768&ei=5bktUu67JpOwqAGz3ICoAg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=350&vpy=119&dur=15&hovh=194&hovw=259&tx=119&ty=127&page=1&tbnh=127&tbnw=154&start=0&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:2,s:0,i:87

